
Congratulations to the newly weds

09 October 2009

   Congratulations to Simon King and Mooky

(Mokgadi) Mabala, who exchanged wedding vows at an intimate gathering on Sunday, 4th October 2009 at Nt
Shonalanga, Hennops Valley.

 

For once Simon, who is the Head of Lighting at the South African State Theatre, Pretoria, had the spotlight on
him… that is until his beautiful bride walked down the aisle and undeniably took his breath away. Mooky is a
dancer and now choreographer, producer and owner of Monnyth Dance House, also at the State Theatre.
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   A special word of thanks extends to Vanessa Nicolau who did a

fantastic job of coordinating a day that won’t easily be forgotten.

 

The newly weds will celebrate their honeymoon in Thailand. May their new life together always be blessed with
friendship and love.
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